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Dear Parents/Carers of Class 3, 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a long and enjoyable Easter holiday! 

A warm welcome to Miss Cox who has  joined Class 3 from UCL on her final teaching placement. Our 

topic this term is linked to our new class novel ‘The Explorer’ by Katherine Rundell and is set in the 

Amazon Rainforest. We are only on Chapter 3 and the whole class are hooked! 

The topics covered in the other subjects are as follows: 

Maths History Science P.E. R.E. 

3D Shapes Anglo- Saxons & Scots Animals including humans Rounders Islam 

 

Please make sure that your child has a complete PE kit on a 

Wednesday and Friday. This includes; shorts, t-shirt and trainers.  

My last working day will be Friday 24th May. I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank you for your generosity and support 

over my last two years here at Cadmore End. I can honestly say 

that your children are one of the most respectful, kind and 

hardworking pupils I have met during my career in teaching and 

it’s been an honour to be part of their journey though primary 

school. 

 

Mrs Alvarez 

Class Teacher 

 

 

 


